Council Meeting: 03/12/2024

RECEIVED ON: March 13, 2024 Agenda Item No: 10

 From:
 Adalberto Loreto

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

**Subject:** Concerns Regarding Tree Cutting in Whittier, California

**Date:** Tuesday, March 12, 2024 9:21:08 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Adal Loreto, and I am writing to express my deep concerns regarding the tree cutting initiative in our small and beautiful town of Whittier, California.

As a resident deeply connected to the essence and identity of our town, I cannot help but feel disheartened by the sight of our trees being cut down. Trees are more than just a part of our landscape; they are symbolic of the abundance and vitality that characterize Whittier. Like the branches of a mighty oak reaching out to embrace the sky, our community thrives on the interconnectedness and resilience that these trees represent.

In the same way that each leaf contributes to the beauty of a tree, every member of our community adds to the richness and diversity of Whittier. By preserving our trees, we uphold not only our natural heritage but also our shared values of sustainability and stewardship.

I urge you to consider alternative solutions that prioritize the preservation and care of our precious trees. Let us work together to ensure that future generations can continue to enjoy the shade, beauty, and abundance that define our beloved town.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Warm regards,

Adal Loreto

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department